From: Eggers [mailto:egon.eggers@sai.co.za] 
Sent: 08 April 2013 02:00 PM
To: rebecca@greendoorgroup.co.za
Subject: FW: Water Connection - Bruynshill



From: Farhad Alli [mailto:Farhad.Alli@umgeni.co.za] 
Sent: 08 April 2013 12:07 PM
To: 'egon.eggers@sai.co.za'
Cc: Dharam Kadathlal
Subject: Water Connection - Bruynshill

Hi Mr Eggers

As per our telephonic conversation;
I hereby confirm that Umgeni Water is currently planning to modify the supply network in the Wartburg area. We are embarking on a short term plan which we envisage to be complete by the end of August 2013.

Should we be successful with the modification then your request for the supply of 20kL per day will not be a problem.

I trust this is in order.

Kind regards
Farhad

